John Templeton

From: BERGHOFER, Paula <pbz@ansto.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 4 December 2017 10:51 AM

To: Jim Scott

Cc: MBKEMP, Duncan; GRIFFITHS, Hefin

Subject: eporting Potential Breach: LFLS Helicopter Event. [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Attachments: 47 —prvacy =

Dear Jim, cs)\'

X,

Following on from the event regarding the emergency helicopter landing at Little Forest Legacy Site in Sep er,

an independent external investigation into the event has been completed. Please find this attached. O

The investigation shows potential non-compliances with the plans and arrangements for managi ty of the
facility (Regulation 49) as the appropriate internal approvals to enter and use the LFLS for an e(@ncy exercise

were not obtained. s\o

If you would like any further information please don’t hesitate to contact Qnd I'll arrange a meeting with the
relevant parties. | @

Kind Regards, Q

Paula
\\9@

Paula Berghofer @ Ay TR
Manager, Regulatory Affairs Q ““&:‘
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Important: This tra ission is intended only for the use of the intended addressee. It is confidential to the intended addressee and may contain
privileged informaji d or copyright material. If this email is not intended for your attention, any use, printing, storage , reproduction or further
disclosure of thj munication (including all attachments) is strictly forbidden. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify me by
telephone or, % and immediately delete all copies of this transmission as well as any attachments.
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